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17.7.2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 6 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ video! 
 
As we are almost at the end of the school year, it is natural to think about what we might have 
been doing to celebrate the end of primary education for our year 6 children, under normal 
circumstances.  This coming Monday evening, at 6pm, we would have been gathering together for 
our Leavers’ Assembly, and indeed, last evening would have been the final performance of our 
production… 
 
However, in the spirit of the ‘new normal’, here are the arrangements for watching our Year 6 
Leavers’ video: 

 It will be premiered on YouTube at 6pm on Monday 20th July.  This means that we can 
virtually watch it together, each in our own homes!  We can also use the chat function 
during the video.  I will email out the link to the video on Monday, and you are welcome to 
share the link with family and friends, but please do not post the link on social media. 

 When the video has finished, we will take it down from YouTube and it will be moved to our 
school website, hopefully on Tuesday. 

 If your child is in a bubble in school, they will bring home their Leavers’ t-shirt and 
dictionary, which are gifts from the school, on Monday.  If your child is not in school, we will 
be able to deliver most of the t-shirts and dictionaries on Monday afternoon.   

 Your child might like to wear their t-shirt whilst watching the video – feel free to email us a 
photo and we can add them to the school website! 

 
None of this makes up for the missed experiences because of the pandemic.  However, we can 
look forward to a lovely shared experience on Monday at 6pm – I do hope you will be able to join 
us for the premiere of our Leavers’ video! 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


